

IMAYNALLAM
RUQAPA
SUTIMI KIP!

KIPI, THE
PERUVIAN
ROBOT



LEARNING EXPERIENCE 7 - PRE A1 - 2ND GRADE

WEEK 28 - ACTIVITY 1 INVENTIONS AND TECHNOLOGY IN OUR LIVES!

"MY FAVORITE PIECE OF TECHNOLOGY"

FULL NAME: _____ GRADE & SECTION: _____

COMPETENCIA: Lee diversos tipos de texto en inglés.

PROPÓSITO: Comprender un artículo sobre dos personas que describen sus objetos tecnológicos favoritos breve y sencillo en inglés sobre objetos tecnológicos e inventos que nos ayudan a realizar diferentes actividades de nuestra vida diaria para llenar, en este idioma, una ficha sobre los mismos.

SIGNIFICANT SITUATION	THE CHALLENGE	COMPETENCE & ABILITY	ASSESSMENT CRITERIA	EVIDENCE
En la vida diaria, existen objetos que hacen más sencilla nuestra existencia. Un celular, una máquina de coser o los audífonos son inventos que nos ayudan a realizar tareas día a día. ¿Puedes identificar inventos que nos ayudan en acciones de nuestra vida diaria? ¿Tienes algún invento favorito? ¿Podrías extraer información específica sobre algún invento al leer un texto escrito en inglés que lo describa?	Lee dos textos sobre personas que describen sus inventos favoritos y completa las fichas informativas.	Lee diversos tipos de texto • Obtiene información del texto un texto sobre el invento favorito escrito. • Infiere e interpreta información del texto escrito. • Reflexiona y evalúa la forma, el contenido y contexto del texto	• Obtiene información relevante de un texto sobre el invento favorito de dos personas. • Infiere información explícita y relevante del texto sobre el invento favorito de dos personas. • Opina sobre el texto leído.	Ficha de lectura ASSESSMENT INSTRUMENT Lista de cotejo



A LET'S OBSERVE

- 1 Decide if each picture is an example of technology. Select the correct alternative. (decide si cada figura es un ejemplo de tecnología. Selecciona la alternativa correcta).

Piece of technology: an object created by a person that makes your life easier.



PIECES OF TECHNOLOGY

Example:



a girl

a) Yes b) No

3.



plants and flowers

a) Yes b) No

1.



a solar panel

a) Yes b) No

4.



a laptop

a) Yes b) No

2.



a sewing machine

a) Yes b) No

5.



headphones

a) Yes b) No

- 2 Match with the verbs (une con los verbos).

1.



A. make clothing.

B. draw.

C. create animation.

D. go to different places.

E. make videocalls.

F. connect communities.

2.



3.



4.



5.



6.



B LET'S LISTEN AND READ

- 1 Listen to and read the article. (escucha y lee el artículo).

TECHNOLOGY ALL AROUND ME

Technology is everything that helps us solve problems every day and makes our lives easier. Maya and Victor will talk about their favourite pieces of technology.

Hi! I'm Maya Penn. I'm from The U.S. My favourite piece of technology is my sewing machine because I can make clothing with it. I love eco-friendly clothes.

Also, my other favourite piece of technology is my laptop. I like my laptop because I can draw and create animation on my computer. It is really fantastic. **Technology is all around us.**

Hello! I'm Victor Barraza. I'm Peruvian. My favourite piece of technology is my bicycle because I can go to different places with it. I am the inventor of eco-friendly bicycles. They are made of bamboo. I use my eco-friendly bike every day.

Another of my favourite piece of technology is my smartphone. I live in Lima, but my parents live in Tingo María. I like my smartphone because I can speak and make videocalls with my parents and friends. **Technology is really great.**

What about you? What are your favourite piece of technology?



LEARNING EXPERIENCE 7 - PRE A1 - 2ND GRADE

C LET'S UNDERSTAND

1 Match the pictures with the correct person. (une las figuras con la persona correcta).



Maya's favourite piece of technology

Victor's favourite piece of technology



2. laptop



2 Choose the best answer. (elige la mejor respuesta).

Example: What is technology?

- a) Technology is sophisticated.
b) Technology makes our lives easier.

1. Where is Maya Penn from?

- a) The US b) Peru.

2. Maya likes her sewing machine...

- a) Because she can make drawings with it.
b) Because she can make clothing with it.

3. Maya likes her laptop...

- a) Because she can create animations with it.
b) Because she can make clothing with it.

4. Where is Victor Barraza from?

- a) The US b) Peru.

5. Victor likes his bicycle

- a) Because he can go to different places with it.
b) Because he can visit his parents.

6. Victor likes his smartphone...

- a) Because he can make videocalls.
b) Because he can speak in English.

7. What's your favorite piece of technology?

- a) My favorite piece of technology is my _____.

LET'S LEARN:

➤ Because...
= Porque...
(para respuestas)

D LET'S PRACTICE

1 KNOWING MORE ABOUT PERUVIAN INVENTIONS!
Complete the text about Walter Velásquez and KIPi (Conociendo más inventos peruanos. Completa el texto sobre Walter Velásquez y Kipi).

My favorite piece of technology

Hello! I'm Victor Barraza and I'm from Tingo María. I live in La Victoria, in Lima. My favorite piece of technology is my bicycle because I can go to different places with it. I am the inventor of eco-friendly bicycles. They are made of bamboo. My eco-friendly bike is great.



FACTSHEET

Name: Walter Velásquez

From: Colcabamba, Huancavelica

Favorite invention: Kipi, the eco-friendly robot

Why?: I can teach children with it

Opinion: Kipi is fantastic.



My favorite piece of technology

Hello! I'm _____ and I'm Peruvian. I live in _____, in _____. My favorite piece of technology is _____ because _____. I am the inventor of kipi, the eco-friendly robot. It is made of recycled materials. _____.



GLOSSARY

INGLÉS	CASTELLANO	INGLÉS	CASTELLANO
INVENTIONS		INVENTOS	
- Greenhouse	Invernadero	- Sewing machine	Máquina de coser
- Plants and flowers	Plantas y flores	- Bridge	Puente
ACTIONS		ACCIONES	
- Read better	Leer mejor	- Connect	Conectar
- Make clothing	Hacer ropa	- Go to different places	Ir a diferentes lugares
USEFUL PHRASES		FRASES ÚTILES	
- We can grow flowers in it.	Nosotros podemos cultivar flores en esto	- We can travel fast in it.	Nosotros podemos viajar rápido en esto.

LISTA DE COTEJO

¿Qué evaluará la teacher de mi ficha? También se relaciona con estándares internacionales sobre lo que puedo hacer con el inglés. Respondo las siguientes preguntas en mi lista de cotejo:

ASSESSMENT CRITERIA	YES So-so	NO
1. ¿Puedo reconocer vocabulario sobre objetos que uso en mi vida diaria?		
2. ¿Puedo comprender un texto breve y sencillo en inglés que describe objetos?		
3. ¿Puedo completar un texto en inglés sobre inventos peruanos?		

- 3 Match the sentences with the correct picture. (une las oraciones con la figura correcta).
1. I can make clothing with it. ☐ b
2. I can draw and create animation on it. ☐
3. I can go to different places with it. ☐
4. I can speak and make videocalls with it. ☐

CAN= Poder

